
 

 

 

 
   
Implementing Partner Notice No. 2024-WBG-02  

   
  

To:   USAID/West Bank and Gaza Implementing Partners 
From:    Daniel Harter, Director, Office of Contracts Management (OCM) 

USAID/West Bank and Gaza   

Date:    March 11, 2024 
Subject:            The Office of Foreign Assets Control (OFAC) General License 

 
 

Dear Implementing Partners:  
 

This notice serves to notify you that the latest OFAC License No. SDGT-2021-372834-2, dated 

March 9, 2022, will expire on March 31, 2024 and will not be renewed. At the expiration of the 
OFAC License listed above, Contractors and Grantees can rely on the OFAC General License for 

official business of the U.S. Government. Please see: 
https://www.federalregister.gov/documents/2022/12/21/2022-27564/addition-of-general-

licenses-for-the-official-business-of-the-united-states-government-and-certain;   31 CFR § 
583.509 “Official Business of the United States Government.”   

 
Contractors, Grantees and Sub-awardees are cautioned that they remain responsible for 

complying with all applicable legal restrictions contained herein.  

 
This notice supersedes and replaces Notice No. 2022-WBG-06 dated November 14, 2022.  Any 

questions or concerns regarding this notice should be directed to your respective OCM point of 
contact and COR/AOR.   
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